
Summary 

On this occasion we concentrated on filling boundary gaps towards the northern end of the 
western side. There was plenty of freshly (and not so freshly) cut timber in the vicinity to 
make a reasonable dead hedge along a couple of stretches. A few stems of live wood were 
coppiced to provide stakes to hold the rest in place. This was always going to be a short 
work party because of the threat of wet and windy weather from early afternoon, but the 
rain started shortly after 12.30, so having reached a convenient stage we packed up and 
avoided a soaking. The usual bag of litter was collected. 
 


